Dear CCUSD Families.

We are celebrating the close of another week of excellent learning in CCUSD. We will be sending periodic updates to ensure accurate and timely communication across the District. Here are a few reminders:

Who do I contact?

If you have an issue that you would typically refer to the Superintendent, and you were not able to resolve it at your child's school, please contact:

- Marcie Rodriguez for issues related to Business Services: mrodriguez@ccusd93.net
- Frank Hendricesen for issues related to Human Resources: fhendricsen@ccusd93.net
- Patty Jensen for issues related to Elementary Schools: pjensen@ccusd93.net
- Nancy Diab Scott for issues related to Secondary Schools: nscott@ccusd93.net
- Still unsure? Email Julia Scotto <u>jscotto@ccusd93.net</u> and she will direct your concern to the appropriate administrator.

Spring Musical

The Cactus Shadows High School Shadowbox Players present their Spring Musical: *Little Shop of Horrors*. Click <u>here</u> for February and March showtimes and to purchase tickets!

Rock the District

Do you like music? Do you like seeing amazing young people playing music to help support CCUSD students and teachers in the classroom? Then Rock the District is for you! Join us for CCUEF's Rock the District, April 15th from 6-10pm at Harold's Corral. Tickets are available at www.rockthedistrict.net. Hope to see you there!

Future Falcon Kindergarten Events

If you know any future Kindergarten students (turning 5 before September 1), please invite them to our Future Falcon Kindergarten Events at the five elementary campuses! On March 23rd from 5-6 pm future kinders will participate in an activity that highlights one of the special areas at the school of your choice. And on May 10th from 9:30-10:30 am, prospective students will be in the kindergarten classroom with the current students to get a feel for what being a kindergartner is all about! These events allow families to explore our campuses and meet staff members in a relaxed setting so that they will be comfortable on campus before their first day of Kindergarten.

Parent Academy

Stay informed on topics relating to our youth with these online learning sessions. March 1st at 6 pm, our topic will be E-cigarette and vaping awareness presented by the AZ Attorney General's Office. Register here!

Tax Credit Donations

Arizona 's tax law (ARS 43-1089.01) allows families a dollar for dollar tax credit of up to \$400 if they contribute to extracurricular activities in public schools. Individuals can give up to \$200. More information along with forms can be found here.

Anonymous Tip Line

In CCUSD, we are all responsible for keeping our schools safe and orderly. Report alcohol/drug abuse, safety risks, theft, weapons, vandalism or other concerns anonymously at anonymoustips.com. It takes all of us working together to keep our students and campuses focused on our primary goal - educating students.

-CCUSD Administration